
 
 

 

                           Friday 30th September 2022 

                                                 

                                                    RE: Destination Reader 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

To support children in developing their reading skills through a smooth transition 

from Bug Club Phonics in Early Reading and Daily Supported Reading in KS1 we 

have now introduced Destination Reader across KS2. It begins in Year 3 and 

children follow it all the way up to Year 6.  

 

Destination Reader is a structured approach to the explicit teaching of 

reading.  The reading strategies used support comprehension and promote a rich 

reading culture using high quality texts central to the curriculum.   

 

In lessons, children are encouraged to learn with independence based on 

learning behaviours and partner work.  The lesson comprises of the direct 

teaching of reading, high levels of talk and uses the domains of reading to 

enable a deeper understanding of texts.  Children delve deeply into the chosen 

text to instil a love of reading for pleasure. 

 

To support us develop this new reading programme we are sharing with you some 

prompts that will help you further support your child’s reading ability at home.  

 

In addition to this we will be running parent workshops over the term to support 

you further.  

 

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any further questions about 

Destination Reader. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Karen Giles 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


